UNIVERSITY of PENNSYLVANIA

PHILADELPHIA 19104

School of Medicine

Undergraduate and Graduate Divisions
DEPARTMENT OF PHARMACOLOGY

April 19, 1967

Rabbi Norman Lamm The Jewish Center 131 West 86th Street New York, New York 10024

Dear Rabbi Lamm:

Many thanks for your letter in answer to my queries. I might say that this is the first time that I have received answers to these questions that were to the point, non-evasive and satisfactory.

If you could tell me where I could apply for a subscription to "Tradition," and in which issue the article you recommended appeared, I would appreciate it very much.

I share your willingness to meet together sometime when I am in New York.

With kindest regards and best wishes for a happy Passover, I remain

Sincerely yours,

Herbert A. Friedman

Herbert a. Friedman

HAF: sme